
 

December 18, 2020 

 

Greg Coltrain, VP of Business Development 

RiverStreet Wirelss of NC, Inc. 

1400 River Street 

Wilkesboro, NC 28697 

 

Re:  Growing Rural Economies with Access to Technology (GREAT) Grant Award Notification 

        Caswell County Round Application #1000010184 

 

Dear Mr. Coltrain: 

 

The NC Department of Information Technology’s Broadband Infrastructure Office is pleased to 

announce that RiverStreet Wireless of NC, Inc. has been selected for funding under the Caswell 

County Round of the GREAT Grant Program in the amount of $1,541,800.00. The required 

match for this project is $1,162,470.00. These funds are contingently awarded for the project 

entitled, “Caswell County Special NC GG Round” to deploy broadband services to 

approximately 2,918 households and businesses in Caswell County.  

 

This award is contingent upon updating the project budget in the application portal at 

https://ebs.nc.gov by January 4, 2020.  

 

Congratulations and we extend our best wishes to you for success in deploying broadband 

services to rural North Carolina. We look forward to working with you on this important project. 

If you have any questions about the next steps, please contact Jeffrey R. Sural at 

greatgrant@nc.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas I. Parrish, IV 

Acting Secretary and State Chief Information Officer 

NC Department of Information Technology 
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